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PRESS RELEASE:

On May 18th 2007 a book reading was held at UKS (Unge Kunstneres Samfund) in Oslo, 
Norway. A fictional author read from her forthcoming novel ”Looking for Headless”. 

We would hereby like to make clear that there is no relationship between this fictional author and 
any employee of the offshore consulting firm Sovereign Trust Gibraltar. We deeply apologies for 
any similarities between the fictional persona and the real person, as well as any harm such 
similarities may have caused.

Moreover, on request from the Sovereign Trust, we hereby withdraw the name of the fictional 
author until further notice.
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